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Dear Parents of West Family Learning Centers Locations 
Updated new release: April 9, 2020 

 
 
All West Family Learning Center’s location have a tentative reopen date of April15th,2020. 
We would like to inform everyone who has entrusted us with the care and wellbeing of their 
child/children that we value the health of wellness of your family.  
We are very saddened that at this time, we unfortunately will not be able to reopen on the 
above stated tentative reopen date.  
As our community responds to Covid-19 and the positive case number continues to increase 
to a current  
68 positive cases  
2 hospitalized  
2 deaths 
278 pending test results my thoughts and prayers are with the family affected by this virus 
in our community.  
With that being said, West family will not take any chances with your child/ren or family 
life, safety or wellbeing.  
Unfortunately, we are fighting a battle with a virus we can't see. Since this Covid-19 has only 
been around a few months the current signs and symptoms are changing too frequently. 
Some individuals are infected but are asymptomatic, which means no signs or symptoms, 
but they can spread the virus to others.  
The CDC and DOH are updating their websites daily please stay educated and aware.  
West Family Learning Center location will set a new tentative reopen date of  
Monday May 4th, 2020. We are prayerful that our parents and employees understand our 
current approach to this virus. We appreciate everyone who has entrusted us to care for 
their child/ren.  
We are praying everyone stays safe, please continue to practice social distance, proper 
handwashing, and all CDC preventative covid-19 measures. 
Please refer to our website for daily updates: www.westfamilylearningcenter.com 

 


